
         August 27, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 The school year is about to begin and with it many opportunities and new 
experiences for all of us…. students, parents and teachers alike.   
 One of these opportunities is to study the violin.  
 Classes will take place each Wednesday, right after school at 3:00 in the 
library. 
 The fee for the first semester is $300.00.  Please return this form and the  
non–refundable payment to school by September 10th.    Please make payment to 
“Sandi Martineau” 
 The first year of study involves learning positioning, music theory, 
composition and playing with each other.  Each of these is learned using different 
techniques depending on the age of the children. 
 The violin rental is for the school year, September through June.  This fee is 
$105.63.   I will size each child for the appropriate violin in the first class and bring 
their violins to them at their second or third lesson. 
 Classes for new students will begin September 15th, so please do return this 
registration form by September 10th. 
 Classes for current students will continue at my home through September 7th. 
 Please complete this form even though your child is already studying, as it is 
important to update information. 
 

 Thank you and Enjoy  !!! 
 
 
Student’s Name: 
 
 
Parent’s Name: 
 
 
Parent’s Address: 
 
 
Grade in School:     Teacher’s Name: 
 
 
Telephone Numbers: 
 
 
 
 
For My Use:  Contract#________________ Violin Size________________________ 


